
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 10th March 2023 

Dear Families 

Despite the drop-in temperature, we've had the usual excitement at 

Bearwood!  Thank you for bringing your children into school in the 

snow on Wednesday.  I'm sure they enjoyed the experience of 

walking in the snow.  Thank you also for supporting the school by 

attending the Scholastic Book Fair.  The last day for the book fair 

will be Monday. 

This week, UKS2 experienced a workshop on Fair Trade from 

RISC.  From February 27th to March 12th, it has been Fair Trade 

Fortnight. 

Our school choir have been rehearsing for the WASMA concert.  I 

am looking forward to watching them perform at the Hexagon 

Theatre this Sunday. 

Next Thursday, the PTA will be running the 'Nearest and Dearest' 

room.  Children can bring in a donation of £2 in exchange for a 

small gift. 

Next Friday is Comic Relief.  Children can come to school dressed 

in something red in exchange for a small donation.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Respect  

Good Luck to our 

school choir who are 

taking part in the 

WASMA Concert at the 

Hexagon on Sunday 

12th March! 



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

 

 

• W/C 13th March – Science Week 

• Thurs 16th March – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and Residential 

• Fri 17th March - Comic Relief 

• Tues 21st March – Year 1 Local Walk 

• Wed 22nd March – Reception Walk in the woods 

• Thurs 23rd March – Jewish Passover assembly 

• Fri 24th March – 9am – Prospective Parent Tour 

• Tues 28th March – Year 1 Trip to the zoo 

• Wed 29th March – LKS2 production to Parents 

• Thurs 30th March – Year 2 Heritage Workshop 

• Fri 31st March – Last day of Spring term – Attendance medals – School 

closing at 2pm.  

• Mon 17th April – Children return 

 

 

Beaver – Sophia 

Rabbit – Amelia 

Otters – Louisa 

Grey Wolf – JJ 

Red Squirrel – Lakshitha 

Fox – Rhema 

Dormouse – Francesca 

Pine Marten – Gaby 

Hedgehog – SJ 

Wolverine – Whole Class 

 

 

Beaver – Alondra 

Rabbit – Jackson 

Otters – Oscar 

Grey Wolf – Gyan  

Red Squirrel – Eliana 

Fox – Milo 

Dormouse – Ruby 

Pine Marten – Eddie 

Hedgehog – Zunairah 

Wolverine – Shahesta 

 

 



 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or enrichment 

activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit the school 

gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 82.12% 

Brown Bear –96.69%  

Beaver –95.09%  

Rabbit –98.84%  

Otter –100% Winners 

Grey Wolf –95.45%  

Red Squirrel –96.43%  

Dormouse –92.72%  

Fox – 97.32% 

Wolverine –96.67%  

Hedgehog –96.92%  

Pine Marten – 95.4%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Lates 

Please ensure your 

children arrive to school 

on time. It can be very 

disruptive to the child 

and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

  

Tuesday 7th March – 

            Tuesday 14th March 

Please note that the children will be bringing 

home a Book Token which can be redeemed in 

stores or at the Book Fair. 



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 


